Craig, Sondra

From: Dylan M <dillbar14@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 5:35 PM

To: ZZ Council Members; Craig, Sondra; Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Additional importance

Some people who received this message don't often get email from dillbar14@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Hello council members,

This is regarding item 25-0057

I’ve attached a picture of a mother and son who | see walking every single day. As you can see, they were safely
on a sidewalk together (poured in 2023), but then when they turned onto Robinsdale Ave., they had to get down
into the rock-filled street alongside vehicle traffic.

Another picture shows a father, son and their dog fully in the vehicle path. Talk about unsafe and dangerous. All
it takes is one distracted driver to have that evening stroll turn tragic. That street (29th) is set to get a sidewalk

this year.

Another picture shows two ladies enjoying each others company (on a sidewalk that was poured in 2024).
Sidewalks promote a healthy lifestyle. Who doesn’t enjoy a stroll around the neighborhood? | know | do.

Please don’t allow further pedestrian safety to be decided by a homeowner. Allowing an ordinance like this to
pass in a great city like La Crosse would be a foolish embarrassment and mistake for decades to come. What’s
next on the chopping block? Bike lanes?

Please let these pictures once again speak for themselves. Sidewalks are crucial infrastructure.

-Dylan, 32, homeowner in the Hintgen neighborhood















Sent from my iPhone Xs Max



Craig, Sondra

From: Dylan M <dillbar14@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 29, 2025 12:35 PM
To: ZZ Council Members

Cc: Craig, Sondra; Elsen, Nikki

Subject: The benefits never end

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Hello council members,
This is regarding item 25-0057
I’ve attached two more pictures. | won’t say much this time, but please keep them in mind when making your

pedestrian safety decision.

These new sidewalks are positively benefiting people every minute, every hour, every day, every week, every
month and will continue to do so for decades to come.

They might not be benefiting a specific homeowner, but | guarantee they are benefiting many. Could be your
daughter, nephew, cousin, brother, aunt, or grandparent.

Getting from point Ato point B should not be a death trap in the city of La Crosse.

Sidewalk are crucial infrastructure!

-Dylan M, 32, homeowner in the Hintgen neighborhood

EFEF

Sent from my iPhone Xs Max



